
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 18 August 2005  

8.   INTEGRATED ARTWORK SIGNAGE FUNDING REQUEST 
 
 The Board considered a report seeking ratification for funding an integrated artwork signage project at 

the Janet Stewart Reserve Pa Harakeke.   
 
 The Board resolved: 
 
 1.   That $5,000 be allocated from the Board’s 2005/06 SCAP budget towards an integrated artwork 

signage project at the Janet Stewart Reserve Pa Harakeke. 
 
 2.    That the design of the integrated artwork include an acknowledgement of the financial 

contribution made by the Shirley/Papanui and Burwood/Pegasus Community Boards. 
 
 


